
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

 

CITY OF BUHL 
 

 

VARIOUS BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS 
 

 
 

The City of Buhl will have vacancies on several Boards and Commissions 

beginning January 1, 2024, including the Recreation Board, the Library 

Board, the Long-Range Planning and Zoning Commission, and the Buhl 

Economic Development Authority (BEDA), as follows: 

 

 

Recreation Board       5 vacancies 

Library Board        3 vacancies 

Long-Range Planning & Zoning Commission 2 vacancies 

Economic Development Authority (BEDA)  1 vacancy 
 

 

The City Council desires to fill all available vacancies at their  

January 16, 2024 regular meeting. 

 

Interested individuals who would like to be considered should submit an 

expression of interest to the City 

 

 BEFORE close of business on DECEMBER 29, 2023. 

 

Expressions of interest should delivered to City Hall or be sent to the 

City of Buhl, 300 Jones Avenue, P.O. Box 704, Buhl, MN  55713. 

 

Interested individuals may also e-mail an expression of interest to 

tjeffries@cityofbuhlmn.com.  Thank you all for your interest! 


